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 June 15, 2020 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
  
Via e-mail 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
  
Re: EB-2019-0194 Enbridge Gas Inc. 2020 Rates – Quinte Manufacturers Association Cost Claim 
  
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s Decision and Order dated May 14, 2020 concerning the above-noted 
proceeding, please find attached the cost claim documentation of the Quinte Manufacturers Association 
(“QMA” or “Association”) in this matter.  
 
The QMA is an unfunded industry collaborative that provides a forum for members to discuss energy issues and 
matters of common concern to manufacturers in the Bay of Quinte region.  The work of the QMA represents the 
specific interests of its members and is led by a volunteer steering committee with members drawn from local 
manufacturers. 
 
The Association appreciated the opportunity to participate in this proceeding and believes it acted in a 
responsible manner throughout and meets the eligibility requirements set out in the Ontario Energy Board’s 
Rules of Practice and Procedure and the Practice Direction on Cost Awards.    I would ask that the cost claim 
payment be made directly to GH Günther Huettlin Manufacturing Inc. on behalf of the QMA. 
 
If you require further information please contact Michael McLeod at mdmcl@kos.net or the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Scott Roodvoets 
Steering Committee Chair 
Quinte Manufacturers Association 
 
c/o Domtech Inc. 
 40 East Davis Street 
 Trenton ON K8V 6S4 
 (613) 394-4884 x121 
 sroodvoets@domtech.net 
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